
 

 

Date: December 29, 2023 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
We trust that you have had a delightful winter break with your loved ones. 
 

As we prepare to start Term 2 of the current academic year, we would like to remind you that 
AUS will reopen its doors to all students on Tuesday, 2nd January 2024. We hope that our 
students are well-rested and ready to continue their academic journey.  
 

We are looking forward to a successful and productive term ahead. 

 
Reminder: Admission for Siblings for FS2 to Year 8 (AY 2024-25) 
Parents who already have a child/ children in Arab Unity School and are interested in admitting 
their sibling/s (brother/sister) to any class from FS2 to Year 8 in the next academic year 2024-
25 may register from 2nd January to 31st January 2024.  
 

▪ For admissions to FS2, the child should be born between September 2019 to August 
2020 and underaged children will not be admitted.  

▪ Admissions will be on a first-come-first-serve basis. 
 

If you are interested to register your child in FS2 to Year 8 for the next academic year 2024-
25, please visit our school website or click this link:  
https://www.arabunityschool.ae/admissions/online-registration/ 

 
Activities Next Week 
 

 

https://www.arabunityschool.ae/admissions/online-registration/


 

 

We wish you all a blessed and prosperous 2024! 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Susan Rubin Varghese 

Deputy Principal 

 


